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Resolution n°4

Report of the 2017-2021 Midterm Strategy Review

The Executive Board acknowledges the achievements of Unitaid in the implementation of
the 2017-2021 Strategy and reaffirms the continued relevance of its goals and objectives.

The Executive Board notes in particular the finding of the Midterm Review that Unitaid is on
track to deliver on its Strategy and to create greater impact for the global health response.

The Executive Board thanks the Policy and Strategy Committee for overseeing the process
and adopts the report on the 2017-2021 Midterm Strategy Review.

Marta Mauras
Chair of the Unitaid Executive Board





